
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        Date: April 28, 2021 

Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 
 
 
Badger State Sheriff’s Association Honorary Membership Mailing 
 
Many residents have already received a mailing from the Badger State Sheriffs’ Association.  This is a legitimate mailing 
seeking support of our citizens for their sheriff’s statewide. The Badger State Sheriff’s Association represents all 72 Wisconsin 
Sheriffs and I am the current Vice President of the association.  A sample letter is included with this press release except that 
the letters sent in Dodge County will have my name and signature on them.  The purpose of this mailing is to give citizens the 
opportunity to show support for the constitutional office of sheriff in our state as we work to protect your constitutional 
rights.  On behalf of all 72 sheriffs in Wisconsin, we appreciate and thank you for your support, regardless of if you decide to 
become an honorary member of our association. 
 
Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt 
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